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Children in Need  
Friday, November 18th 

 

The Great SPOTacular! 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Mickleover Primary School will be supporting this charity event on Friday, 

November 18th.  

We hope to:  

 develop the children’s knowledge and understanding of the charity  

 think of others and support them via fundraising 

 reflect on how fundraising makes us feel  

 

Non-uniform day  

We are asking the children to come to school wearing non-uniform. This can 

include pyjamas and fancy dress. Please ensure your child has a coat, 

change of shoes and that they are able to independently go to the toilet in 

whatever costume they may decide to wear! 

We kindly ask that each family donate any spare change to the charity. Your 

child can bring their donation into the classroom on the Friday morning. 

 

If you would like to join in as a family, visit the BBC Children in Need website 

where there are many more suggestions as to how you can get involved. 

https://www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/ 

 

We look forward to Friday, November 18th, when TOGETHER WE CAN CHANGE 

YOUNG LIVES 

  

Mrs K Halliday & MPS School Council 
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